#### Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From:

Stacey Groll

Sent:

Friday, April 06, 2018 2:59 PM

To:

Deborah Neuser: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject:

FW: CAC Meeting Minutes April 2018 - Election of New Chairperson and Secretary

**Process** 

Another resignation

## Stacey L. Groll

Assistant to Mayor Justin Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220 920.686.6980 | sgroll@manitowoc.org www.manitowoc.org

"Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind." - Roy T. Bennett

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



'Like' the City of Manitowoc Facebook page by clicking the image above!

Follow the City of Manitowoc on Twitter by clicking the image above!

From: Anthony Mack [mailto:tmack@roncallijets.net]

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 8:40 PM

To: Stacey Groll

Subject: Re: CAC Meeting Minutes April 2018 - Election of New Chairperson and Secretary Process

Greetings Stacey,

Yes, I will do whatever needs to be done for our May meeting. I will abstain from voting for the secretary and chairperson role. I have served on the committee for twelve years and have been chairperson for ten, I think it is best for me to now move on.

Sincerely,

### Anthony Mack

Broadfield Social Studies Lights and Sound Technology Coordinator Freshman Academy Coordinator
Football Technology Coordinator
Roncalli High School
2000 Mirro Drive
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 682-8801 ext. 279

"The mission of Roncalli High School is to educate in the Catholic traditions of spiritual growth, life-long service, and academic excellence."

Show on Google Maps



Map data @2018 Google

On Wed, Apr 4, 2018 at 8:02 AM, Stacey Groll < groll@manitowoc.org > wrote:

Good Morning Tony,

Thank you for sending the minutes from yesterday's meeting.

I will look into the process for getting a new chairperson/secretary, and will be in touch about that this week or next week. You noted that your term ends in June...would I be correct to assume you plan to stay on until then as Chair? And when your term ends, do you wish to remain on the committee as a member, or would you prefer to come off the committee completely?

I'll discuss with Mayor Nickels to determine his thoughts on meeting in the summer months, and I'll add it to the agenda for next month as well.

# Stacey L. Groll

Assistant to Mayor Justin Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220

920.686.6980 | sgroll@manitowoc.org

www.manitowoc.org

"Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind." - Roy T. Bennett

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



'Like' the City of Manitowoc Facebook page by clicking the image above!

Follow the City of Manitowoc on Twitter by clicking the image above!

From: Anthony Mack [mailto:tmack@roncallijets.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 6:57 PM

To: Stacey Groll

Subject: CAC Meeting Minutes April 2018 - Election of New Chairperson and Secretary Process

Greetings Stacey,

My term on the Citizens Advisory Committee ends as of June of 2018. Therefore, if you could inform me of the process to elect a new chairperson and secretary it would be greatly appreciated.

Theresa Collins would like to discuss the idea of having the CAC meet over the months of June, July, and August. With electing a new chairperson and secretary and bringing the issue of continuing over the summer

months I recommend we do not have a presenter besides the mayor for our meeting so we can get through things in a timely manner.

Attached you will find this month's committee minutes.

I has been a pleasure to work with you. Thank you for all your help and guidance over our time together.

Sincerely,

### **Anthony Mack**

**Broadfield Social Studies** 

Lights and Sound Technology Coordinator

Freshman Academy Coordinator

Football Technology Coordinator

Roncalli High School 2000 Mirro Drive Manitowoc, WI 54220 (920) 682-8801 ext. 279

"The mission of Roncalli High School is to educate in the Catholic traditions of spiritual growth, life-long service, and academic excellence."

Show on Google Maps

